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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  77tthh  JJaannuuaarryy  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a lovely first few days back in school this week, with nearly complete attendance the 
building is full of happy, joyful children. I had the pleasure of teaching Pears class this morning and 
thoroughly enjoyed spending time with them looking at addition and subtraction, some RE and 
sharing some of my very favourite Frog and Toad stories. I know those classes who have been able 
to have their Welcome Back parties have thoroughly enjoyed having fun with their friends. 
 
As the weather is now very cold please remember to send your child to school in a coat every day. 
All items of clothing, including hats, gloves, scarfs etc must be named. If there is snow/heavy frost 
on the ground children can come to school in wellies and bring another pair of shoes for indoor 
use. It would also be advisable for children to bring a spare pair of socks/tights. 
 
Please find attached flyers from Harrogate Town AFC Community Foundation and some 
information from Peta Kendall about music lessons. 
 
With every blessing, 
 
Mrs Andrews 


